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       COMMUNITY NOTIFICATION                        NOVEMBER 2018

Transport for NSW is upgrading electrical infrastructure. This upgrade is part of the Power Supply 
Upgrade Program, which is designed to meet expected power requirements for Sydney’s future rail 
network and new fleet of air-conditioned trains. 

Weekend and weekday work 
We will be working on The Crescent, Auburn, between Normanby Road and South Parade, from 
7am to 6pm on Saturday 3 November. Work will involve the removal of a street light pole that is 
in close proximity to the rail power lines. 

We will also be installing two new street light poles by the end of November. 

These works relate to power supply services to the light poles and within the rail corridor only 
and will not affect residential services. 

A map of the work area is provided overleaf. 

Traffic changes in your area 

To undertake the work described above and to ensure the safety of pedestrians, motorists and 
workers, there will be temporary changes to traffic conditions on The Crescent. Please see below 
for more information on temporary changes in your area. 

Through traffic will be maintained at all times, although short delays may be experienced. Traffic 
control will be in place to safety direct traffic and pedestrians. Please follow directions and proceed 
carefully. Access to local properties will be maintained. 

What you may notice 

Partial lane closure – The Crescent 

On Saturday 3 November there will be temporary lane closures on The Crescent, between 
Normanby Road and South Parade between 7am and 6pm. 

Temporary removal of parking spaces 

During the removal and installation of the power poles, five on-street parking spaces will be 
temporarily required to allow the partial lane closure to be in place and provide access for a crane 
truck to remove and install the street lights. 

For more information call 1800 684 490, 
Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/projects 
For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465 



  

 

 

 

Construction equipment  

Equipment to be used includes a crane truck, a cherry picker, lighting towers, generators, work 
vehicles and various hand and power tools.  

Keeping the community informed 
If you would like to speak with the project team about these works, please contact us via the details 
provided below. Thank you for your understanding during this work.  
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